Dear members of the UPEISU Council,

It is with a heavy heart that I have to present to you this notice of my resignation as President & CEO of the UPEISU. My time until now in my position has been extremely fulfilling. I have gotten the opportunity to both meet and work with such amazing people and have learnt so much from them. Since taking office, COVID-19 has surely made this position quite challenging. My love and dedication to the UPEISU are big enough to know when it’s time to take some time off as I am unable to dedicate as much time to the position as I feel it deserves. I am looking forward to directing more focus on my academics and being able to get more involved with the UPEI community.

I would like for it to be known that I understand it can be quite a challenging time for someone to take over my responsibilities. As such, I would like to make it known to council members that my resignation would take effect the day my successor would be elected. I also further intend on providing my utmost support through a transition such that the candidate is able to serve UPEI students to the best of their ability.

It has been such a great honor to serve as President & CEO of the UPEISU and I look forward to seeing all the work this body is going to accomplish for students for the rest of this year.

If there would be any question, I would be glad to help in any way possible.

Thank you so much,
Brian Affouan
